STATE OF COLORADO

John W. Hickenlooper, Governor
Christopher E. Urbina, MD, MPH
Executive Director and Chief Medical Officer

Dedicated to protecting and improving the health and environment of the people of Colorado

4300 Cherry Creek Dr. S. Laboratory Services Division
Denver, Colorado 80246-1530 8100 Lowry Blvd.
Phone (303) 692-2000 Denver, Colorado 80230-6928 Colorado Depa.rtment
Located in Glendale, Colorado 303) 692-3090 .

(303) of Public Health
http://www.cdphe.state.co.us and Environment

September 5, 2012

David Chenoweth, Pres Received by Planning & Development
Western States Reclamation Inc October 3, 2012

3756 Imperial St
Frederick, CO 80516

RE: Certification, Colorado Discharge Permit System
Permit No., COR030000, Certification Number: COR03J589

Dear Mr./Ms. Chenoweth;

The Water Quality Control Division (the Division) has reviewed the application submitted for the Southern Delivery System Raw Water Pipeline 52
facility and determined that it qualifies for coverage under the CDPS General Permit for Stormwater Discharges Associated with Construction Activities
(the permit). Enclosed please find a copy of the permit certification, which was issued under the Colorado Water Quality Control Act.

Facility: Southern Delivery System Raw Water Pipeline 52 Pueblo County

Construction Activities: Water Pipeline,

Legal Contact (receives all legal documentation pertaining to the permit certification):

David Chenoweth, Pres Phone number: 303-833-8821

Western States Reclamation Inc Email: dchenoweth@wsreclamation.com

3756 Imperial St

Frederick, CO 80516

Facility Contact (contacted for general inquiries regarding the facility):

Clint Snow, Supt Phone number: 303-472-5774

Email: csnow@wsreclamation.com

Billing Contact (receives the invoice pertaining to the permit certification):

David Chenoweth, Pres Phone number: 303-833-8821

Western States Reclamation Inc Email: dchenoweth@wsreclamation.com

3756 Imperial St '

Frederick, CO 80516
Any changes to the contacts listed above must be provided to the Division on a Change of Contact form. This form is available on the Division’s website
at coloradowaterpermits.com.

The Annual Fee for this certification is $245.00, and is invoiced every July. Do Not Pay This Now. The initial prorated invoice will be sent to the legal
contact shortly.

The Division is currently developing a new permit and associated certification for the above permitted facility. The development and review
procedures required by law have not yet been completed. The Construction Stormwater General Permit, which will expire June 30, 2012, will be
administratively continued and will remain in effect under Section 104(7) of the Administrative Procedures Act, C.R.S. 1973, 24-4-101, et seq (1982
repl. vol. 10) until a new permit/certification is issued and effective. The renewal for this facility will be based on the application that was received
8/30/2012.

Please read the enclosed permit and certification. If you have any questions please contact Matt Czahor, Environmental Protection Specialist, at (303)
692-3575.

Sincerely,

Debbie Jessop, Program Assistant

WATER QUALITY CONTROL DIVISION

Enclosures: Certification page; General Permit; Highlight Sheet; Termination form

XC: Permit File /dkj cert
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